
Kia ora!

Our big news this month is that Dr Kate and her team of experts
and volunteers have again made their Manuka Honey-Kumarahou
Tonic, being offered for free to our over 65’s and anyone else who
is high risk for health issues secondary to viral infections.   If you
are in this group, and would like a pot of this wonderful tonic,
please contact the Health Trust and let us know.  Email
colvilletrustmanager@gmail.com, or phone Emily at 021 0246
2028.

In other news, the Great Coville Re-Fashion Show will go ahead,
we promise!  We just don’t know exactly when yet, as we need to
wait for a return to Alert Level One.  Once that happens, please
keep an eye out for notices here in the Panui, on community
social media, and posters around the area.  If you left your phone
number on your ticket stub, we’ll be contacting you.

We have received a few donations recently through Givealittle, so
this is a good time to remind people that this is a possibility.  If
you would like to help us in our efforts toward building the new
Wellbeing and Education Centre, search for Colville Community
Health Trust on the Givealittle homepage.  Donations can also be
done through online banking to The Colville Community Health
Trust, account number 38-9002-0885683-01.  Please put your
name in the reference section so we can send you our heartfelt
thanks and a tax receipt.

Thank you, your support makes wonderful things happen!
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